
VIRGINIA STATE UNIVERSITY  
                        Post Office Box 9025 

       Virginia State University, Virginia 23806 

 

Office of Student Accounts 
 

 

 

 

August 30, 2022 

 

 

Dear CWS Student: 

 

Effective immediately, Virginia State University’s Office of Student Accounts no longer offers the College Work 

Study Deferment Agreement (CWS Deferment Agreement). This change in university policy DOES NOT 

negatively impact your fall 2022 validation. Beginning September 15, 2022, you will receive your full paycheck 

(minus any taxes or other deductions) for CWS hours worked. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this decision, please do not hesitate to schedule a virtual appointment with 

the Office of Student Accounts by clicking HERE or call (804) 524-5506. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alvin Cannon 

 

University Bursar 

 

 

cc: Mrs. Alfreda Allen, Payroll Manager 

Mrs. Myra Phillips, Director of Financial Aid 

Mr. Marlo Green, Director of Financial Compliance and Operations 

 Ms. Kimberly Pope Adams, Assistant Director of Financial Compliance and Operations 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/VSUBursarOffice@VAState365.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/

